BANNOCKBURN HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 

P.O. Box 211, Franktown, CO 80116

April 2018 BOARD MEETING MINUTES

Date:  April 11, 2018 

Location:  Franktown Fire Department

Board Attendees:  Jack Shuler, Becky Realsen, Diana Stromer, Tammy Edwards, Cynthia Goetz, 

BHAO Governing Documents Committee:  Kaye Wilcox, John Edwards

Residents Attending:   none


Meeting was called to order by Pres. Jack Shuler at 6:47 PM

            Greetings and introductions were made.

      
Quorum was obtained with 5 board members present. 

The main order of business was to continue the work on the review and rewording of the Bannockburn Homeowners Associations Covenants and By Laws amendments in preparation to sending it to VF Law   to ascertain its legality prior to its presentation to residents for approval.  After significant discussions regarding wording and definitions, the Documents Committee will meet to inspect and proof read it for spelling and grammar errors prior to its inspection by VF Law. 

President Jack will review the Policies and Procedures (11 in total) and prioritize them in order the Board will review them.  The Board will attempt to review 3 or 4 during each of the next meetings in order of importance. He will let the Board members know which ones will be on the agenda for May.

Reports:
Secretary's report for March 2018 was approved

Treasure's report for March 2018 was approved. 

Social Committee Report:  


Easter Egg Hunt on MARCH 31 at 1:00 in the open space was a great success with approximately 50 kiddos in attendance.  Parents and grandparents took pictured of their kiddos with the  Easter Bunny. Lots of positive comments were made.  Many thanks to the Easter Bunny for coming and all the work it takes to organize and set up the hunt.


The Annual Picnic is scheduled for Aug. 18 at 1:00 in the open space. Volunteers will be needed at 9:00 to help with set up. 


The First Annual Adult Only October Fest is scheduled for September 8th at John & Tammy Edwards' Barn. More information will be available closer to Sept. 8th.


Discussion regarding the summer Garage Sale Weekend generated more ideas.  It was suggested we host it earlier than Aug. and look into offering one or more HOA sponsored  dumpster(s) in conjunction with the garage sale weekend to assist residents to get rid of rubbish or junk that weekly trash removal services don't take. Tammy will investigate the specifics of obtaining roll of dumpsters and bring the results to next meeting. 

Welcome Committee Report:


There were no new residents in Bannockburn this month.

New Business:
The Annual Meeting date was discussed with the date being moved to September as requested by residents through the survey.  No date was set. 

Dee Rosetta submitted information on the replacement of their deck to Jack and he provided a letter of approval to her and the County for the deck replacement.

Barton's exterior siding replacement meets BHOA Covenant's requirements.
Meeting Adjourned:  8:55 PM

	


Meeting Minutes Submitted by Cynthia Goetz, April 14, 2018

